
 

 
 
 

 

    Monday 18th December 2023 
 

Year 3 Egyptian Day – Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 9th February, Year 3 will be having an Egyptian Day as part our current 
History topic.  
 
On the day, the children are encouraged to wear an Ancient Egyptian themed 
costume. We will talk to the children about the types of costume they might like to 
wear. All children will take part in a variety of Egyptian activities. 
 
Examples of Ancient Egyptian themed costumes: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In addition, we have organised a freshwater theatre visit which will reinforce all the 

children have learnt about the Ancient Egyptians. For this theatre show to take place, 

we will require a voluntary contribution of £2.60 per child. The payment should be 

made via Parent Pay no later than Friday 12th January.  

 

If we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions then sadly we will have to 

cancel the planned show.  

 
We look forward to seeing the children in their Egyptian costumes!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss Goddard  Mrs Gregory      Miss Miah        Miss Stone 
 

 


